
Marburg, in July 2021

Invitation to the international final conference in Marburg on 17th September 2021

Dear interested parties,

for two years now, the University town of Marburg, JUKO Marburg e.V. and Frauen helfen Frauen
e.V. Marburg have been jointly implementing the EU-funded project "Marburg without intimate 
partner violence”.
We would like to invite you very cordially to our 

International final conference
“Noticing, preventing and stopping partner violence together

- International final conference of the EU project 
Marburg without intimate partner violence"
on 17th September 2021 from 10:00 to 16:30

both in the Erwin-Piscator-Haus in Marburg and in digital format

Due to the existing corona-related restrictions, we will hold the symposium as a hybrid event. We
are able to welcome a limited number of guests at the conference venue in Marburg. In order to
give all interested parties the opportunity to participate in our conference, we will also offer all
contributions in digital format parallel to the attendance event. You have the option of registering
for one of the two formats. Please understand that we will probably not be able to consider all
registrations for a presence place.

Participation in the conference is free of charge.

The symposium is part of our EU-funded project "Marburg without intimate partner violence" and
is organized by the "Coordination and Service Centre Marburg without intimate partner violence".
The  aim  of  the  symposium  is  to  present  the  results  of  our  two-year  project  to  a  broader
professional public and to exchange with you about the results and perspectives of our joint work.

We are very pleased that our conference will  be enriched by two expert delegations from our
partner cities Sibiu (Romania) and Poitiers (France). Together with these representatives we will
be able to present  and discuss our  experiences in  the development and expansion of  inter-
national networking.

The morning of the symposium is available for insights into selected areas of our activities and for
a joint exchange about them. 

In a gallery you can get to know various products of our public relations work in different formats.

In a round table discussion we will discuss the opportunities of town twinning for the expansion of
cooperation in the work against partner violence (in English).

The colleagues from Frauen helfen Frauen e.V. Marburg and JUKO Marburg e.V. will present the
results of their work in the practical modules of the project in two thematic rooms.

In the afternoon, the evaluation team of Combeo Consult  GmbH will  provide insights into the
project evaluation and present selected preliminary results of the project evaluation.
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Please refer to the attached programme for the specific conference schedule. The conference
languages are German and English. All German contributions will be simultaneously translated
into English.

For the digitally connected guests there will be the opportunity to participate with questions and
contributions  via  the  chat,  we  will  also  provide  this  in  English.  All  the  above-mentioned
contributions will also be available digitally after the final conference.

We would be very pleased to welcome you as a guest at our symposium in September. Please
use the attached registration form to register for participation.

All information on the conference is now also available online at
www.marburg.de/MRoP-Abschlusstagung available.

  

With kind regards

Dr. Thomas Spies Maria Flohrschütz Claudia Bergelt
Lord Mayor Executive Director Executive Board
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